Doylestown Township Traffic Advisory Committee <u>Meeting Agenda</u>

Date: Wednesday, March 12, 2014

Time: 7:00 pm

Attendees: Mark C. Shiner, Greg Coverdale, Kevin Green, Dennis McFadden, Doug Rowe, Joe

Salvati, Carol Shugars, Dori Vicente, Dave Tomko, Chief Logan, Ryan Manion

Absent:

Торіс	Discussion Leader
Meeting was called to order at:	Mark Shiner
Minutes Approval 1. Approval of Minutes from January 8, 2014 meeting:	Mark Shiner
Motion to approve by:2nd by:	
Correspondence - Distributed and Reviewed:	
Submission from Joe Visco regarding Turk Road and Sauerman Road intersection:	Chief Logan / Dave Tomko
 The Committee recommends designating a "No Parking" area in front of Mr. Visco's property along Sauerman Road from the edge of the guardrail to the intersection with Turk Road. The Committee recommends installing a "No Parking" sign at the edge of the guardrail on Sauerman Road in front of Mr. Visco's property. 	
Motion to approve recommendation by: Carol Shugars2nd by: Joe Salvati	
New Business:	
1. None.	
New Developments within the Township:	
None.	

Торіс	Discussion Leader
Old Business: 1. Review of last month's speed stats - determine if additional steps are warranted, note highlighting of those that exceed 20%: Update log to be distributed at the meeting	Mark Shiner / Chief Logan
Submission from Luisa Rodriguez regarding Sauerman Road: Speed stats from July, August, October, and November 2013 do not exceed	Chief Logan
 The Committee recommends that the Doylestown Township police collect speed stats closer to the resident's home on Sauerman Road. 	
South Easton Road - New Britain and Sauerman Road intersections: Committee discussed the issues and options with Dave Tomko. The township police have collected current speed stats. The Committee reviewed the current speed stats and issued a response. (See item #5.)	Chief Logan / Dave Tomko
The Committee recommends that Dave Tomko or Chief Logan contact PennDOT for their recommendation.	